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EXHIBIT RELEASE PROCEDURE 
 

LIVESTOCK BARNS 

 

All vehicles picking up livestock will enter thru Gate No. 2. NO vehicles will be allowed to come down from the 

North end of the fairgrounds. The roads will be sealed off.  If you are parked on the fairgrounds prior to 6:00 p.m., 

you can use the Bishop Street exit and follow around the block to Gate No. 2.   

Livestock trucks and trailers will be allowed to park (driver must remain with vehicle) on the east side of Fairview 

Drive next to Gate No. 2 after 5:00 p.m. on Monday.  Again, anyone picking up livestock must use the No. 2 Gate.  

All traffic will be one-way in an easterly direction on the service drive behind the barns using the Bishop Gate to 

exit.       

OPEN DIVISION 

 

Non-animal exhibits will be released on Monday at 6:00 p.m. by entering Gate # 1.  If you remove your exhibit 

prior to 6:00 p.m., you will forfeit your premium.  For those who must bring their vehicle to the exhibit building 

for loading, release will be on Tuesday following the Fair, from 8:30 a.m. THRU 6:00 p.m. Security will be provided 

for all exhibits that remain on Monday evening.  Any non-animal exhibits that are not claimed within a week after 

the fair, will be discarded. 

We hope this will not inconvenience anyone. With everyone’s help in understanding and consideration for others, 

this should prove less frustrating and safer than the procedure previously tried. 
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